

Friday, 28th April 2023

Dear Parents,

We are holding an amazing School Disco for the Junior School on Thursday 4th May. The disco will run after school finishing at 5:30pm, collection will be from the lower carpark. Refreshments and snacks will be served. We are asking for a small donation of £5 for your son to attend. Please ensure that collection arrangements have been made prior to him attending, if he is to be collected by another parent please inform his form tutor via email.

All donations will help send the school production of "Rockbeth" to the Ediniburgh Fringe Festival in August. The students put such a huge amount of energy in to create this wonderful show and we would like to give them the opportunity to experience performing on a bigger stage – at the world's largest arts festival. We feel that *Rockbeth* will also highlight the benefits that students with neurodiversity gain from performing and showcase the talent that so often remains undiscovered. There are students in the production who have been on an extraordinary journey to achieve the confidence and skills to perform at this level

Should your son wish to come along, please complete this online form Junior School Disco 4:30 to 5:30pm.

Donations will be collected on the night at the door.

We do hope your son will be able to join us, we are hugely grateful for your support. If you have any further questions, please feel free to email Mr Aldred (Head of Drama) david.aldred@morehouseschool.co.uk.

Many thanks in advance.

Kind Regards,

Joseph Grinstead Deputy Head Boy

MORE HOUSE SCHOOL

Moons Hill, Frensham, Farnham, Surrey, GU10 3AP

T: 01252 792 303 E: schooloffice@morehouseschool.co.uk W: www.morehouseschool.co.uk

More House School is firmly committed to safeguarding children | Registered Charity No. 311872 | Company Reg: London 00523768













